
From:	"Greenwood,	Andrew"	<AGreenwood@cityo2erkeley.info>
Date:	Wednesday,	July	31,	2019	at	11:22	AM
To:	Tony	Constantouros	<TConstantouros@kppcsd.org>
Cc:	"'rbrady@matrixcg.net'"	<rbrady@matrixcg.net>
Subject:	Berkeley	PD;	Contract	Services	RFP
	
Mr.	Constantouros,
	
Thank	you	for	inviUng	the	Berkeley	Police	Department	to	consider	your	RFP	for	Police	Services	in	
Kensington.
	
AWer	review	of	the	RFP,	and	several	internal	discussions,	we’ve	concluded	that	our	Department	is	not	in	
a	posiUon	at	this	Ume	to	create	a	response	to	the	RFP.	I	thought	it	best	to	let	you	know	now	so	that	you	
are	aware	of	our	status	as	you	move	through	the	process.
	
We	wish	you	well	in	your	endeavors	to	support	safety	in	Kensington,	and	if	you	have	any	quesUons,	
please	let	me	know.
	
My	very	best	regards,
	
Andrew	Greenwood
Chief	of	Police
Berkeley	Police	Department
(510)	981-5700
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